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SAFEGUARDING
Emma Baker and Charlie Bown are the

Designated Safeguarding Leads at Puddleducks.
Emma is the Domestic Abuse Lead and Charlie
is the Prevent Lead. If you have any questions

or concerns please do ask.
#overpuddleducks

SAVE THE DATE

GRADUATION for Rising 5 children
will take place on Friday 19th July

in the morning. 

Sun Safety Reminders

The NHS recommend using
sun cream 30 minutes before

going out and then again
before going in the sun. We

have factor 50 sun cream
which which we will apply in

session, but please ensure
your child has sun cream on

when they arrive.

Please provide your child with
a named sunhat [and

sunglasses if they would like!] 

All children need a named
water bottle in setting. We

will refill these during the day
as needed.

The NHS recommend
spending time in the shade

between 11am-3pm. 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the Over
Community Centre Fun Day! We had a lovely
afternoon and lots of fun was had! We are still

counting up the profits made on the day but will be
putting them towards replenishing our stock of
messy play and sensory resources which can be

enjoyed by all! All money raised through
fundraising goes straight back into the setting to

benefit the children at Puddleducks - thank you! (If
you’d like to find out more about fundraising or the
work of the Puddleducks Committee please do ask)

With only four weeks left of this year (where does the time
go?!) we are busy packing in as much fun, play and

learning as possible! It’s been lovely to hear about holidays
and trips children have been on recently - please do

continue to share these lovely moments on Tapestry, we
love seeing what the children have been up to. 

SHOW AND TELL ALL
NEXT WEEK!!!


